January, 2012
Dear Members of Friends of Library Access, 
We hope your holidays were relaxing, and that you are ready for a new year. 
This is a reminder that your Friends of Library Access 2012 Annual Membership dues of $10.00 are now due.  They are in effect until December 31, 2012. 
During 2011, we have suffered losses in membership renewals and investment values.  Your dues will help us fund Volunteer Appreciation activities, such as our annual luncheon and the purchase of equipment that will enable the Library to duplicate the digital books and magazines that we all enjoy so much. 
Please fill out the attached Membership Renewal form.  We particularly need to know whether you are eligible for Free Matter for the Blind, and whether you would like to receive materials in e-mail format.  Answering "yes" to these questions will help us reduce expenses and send out newsletters and other notices in a more timely manner. 
Please send the renewal form along with your check for $10.00 to the following address: 
Friends of Library Access, Inc.,
P.O. Box 10716 
Daytona Beach, FL 32120-0716.
We thank you for your past support, and look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Sincerely, 
FLA Membership and Outreach Committee 
